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Please support this bill to protect our community and families from people who are 

trying to skirt the law by building and/or obtaining "ghost guns." We must 

acknowledge the reality of technology and sophisticated methods that people use to 

get their hands on guns without a background check. Put these laws in place to deter 

this kind of behavior and protect us from the proliferation of these tools of violence in 

our communities. Thank you for reading this testimony. 


